Da: Diogo Cayolla <diogo@cayolla.com>

Data: 23 giugno 2021 20:37:08 CEST

A: Claudia Tosi <Claudia.Tosi@nautorswan.com>

Cc: Federico Michetti <federico.michetti@nautorswan.com>, Riccardo Ferragamo
<Riccardo.ferragamo@ferragamo.com>, Bernardo Zin <bernardozin@yahoo.it>
Oggetto: Re: Motore Thirtysix

Dear Claudia,

Unfortunately we were not able to fix the engine.
We tried hard till this late afternoon but it is a serious problem that can only be solve in-house.

We kindly ask the RC to extend the permission for the rest of the event.
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No dia 22/06/2021, as 07:59, Diogo Cayolla <diogo@cayolla.com> escreveu:

Buongiorno Claudia, 2%(06 /’Z@U 04! Zg

Yesterday our engine didn’t work. We contacted Torqueedo, and unfortunately they have no
technician available that can help us.

Unfortunately it seems a problem not easy to solve. At least for this event.

Having said that, | would like to ask for permission to exceptionally being towed in and out of the
marina.




